
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

Our Topaz Christmas Party will be next Thursday afternoon. Children are welcome to wear a Christmas 
jumper on this day on top of their uniform instead of a school jumper and a Christmas hat or hairband. We 
will do party games in the classroom. Children can bring a ‘party plate’ which is a small plate with a few 
snacks on just for your child. It is not a full meal as they will have already had lunch. If these could be 
wrapped in cling film or foil and labelled that would be great. Mrs Joyner will have a trolley at the gate in 
the morning so they don’t need to worry about dropping them in the playground! 

The last Friday of term we will NOT be going in the forest so no need for forest bags.  

Please could all children bring in a carrier bag early next week as we have lots of artwork to send home! 

 

This week, we have been measuring the snowmen we 

 painted using cubes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: Little Robin Red Breast 
 
Maths: Comparing length 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
No Forest on Friday 
 

 
Practise recognising all sounds quickly and put 3 
together to practise blending eg: bug 
 
Practise reading and writing common exception 
words. 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 

16/12/24 – Topaz Christmas Performance 9.30am 
18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner 
19/12/24 – Topaz Christmas Party 

 


